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Come to the pet shop! 

We would love to create a display of any children with their 
pets. If you have any photos bring them in or send them via 

class dojo. Thanks to those who have already. 

White Post Farm Trip 
We are getting very excited about our White Post Farm trip next 

Wednesday. Please remember the balance is now due.  

Children In Need 
Thank you for your support with Children in Need as a school we raised 

over £500! 

Learning Passports 
We are starting learning passports for our Reception children. Over the 
course of the week they have to complete 4 different areas of learning
– number, reading, writing and creative. Those who get all 4 will be 

rewarded at the end of the week! 

Nativity 
Look out for a letter coming this week letting you know what part your 

child has in the nativity.   

Reading Books 
At the start of the year every child took home a book from our library 
to read. As long as they bring it back they can change their book every 
day! If your child isn’t regularly bringing  home a new book please do 

encourage them too. Speak to the class teacher if any concerns! 

Important Dates: 

Wednesday 29th November– Trip to White Post Farm 

Wednesday 6th December– Next Stay and Play 8.40-9am 

Monday 11th Dec  PM Nativity including reception & afternoon   nursery 

Wednesday 13th Dec AM Nativity including reception & morning nursery 

Friday 22nd Dec Break up for Christmas 



Attendance 

Huge well done to  Squirrels for 100% attendance the week before half term!   

Thank you also for making sure your child is in school on time. Don’t forget if your 

child is ever unwell or unable to attend please do give 

the attendance office a call 01159 6499388 and let us 

know before 9am. 

Squirrels 99% 

Foxes 92% 

Hedgehogs 83% 

Badgers 79% 

Rabbits 50% 

Stay and Play 

The next stay and play session will not be next week due to our trip to White Post 

farm. It will be the following week on Wednesday 6th December. Come and see what 

your child gets up to in Foundation! 

Winter is coming... 

Please make sure all your children’s hats, gloves, scarves and coats are all clearly 

named!  

Those with older siblings 
If you have an older child in school please could we ask you to collect your foundation 
stage child first. If this is not possible please can you ensure they do not play in the 
foundation stage outside space as this is often already been set up for the following 
days activities and we have had some of our lovely garden  that the children have 
been planting in destroyed by older children previously. Many thanks for your support 

with this. 


